
Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a brilliant start to the autumn term it has been! All the children (and teachers!) have settled really well into 

their new classes and routines and we are looking forward to welcoming our new Year R children next week. 

There have been lots of exciting things happening in school, please read on to find out more….. 

Wainhouse Class Go Ape! 

Wainhouse Class had a fantastic time at Alice 

Holt forest on the high ropes. It really put  

their nerves to the test as  they  overcame 

their fears.  The sense of achievement as they 

zoomed down the zip wire at the end was 

amazing!  In the afternoon they built dens us-

ing what they could find in the forest—team skills were 

essential! 

Coming Soon…….. 

As we all know it is vital as a school that we do every- thing we can to promote 

the protection of our planet with our children.  We will be looking for ways to do this over the coming weeks 

and terms.  In the short term our first approach is to reduce the amount of paper that we consume!  We are  

pleased to announce that we will be moving to a paperless communication system with you.  This means all 

letters will be sent via an online system. Please be assured if you are unable to receive communications this 

way then we will make sure you still receive a paper copy.  We are sure you will agree this is a positive move 

forward in reducing waste and saving trees! 

PREFECTS 

Congratulations to these 

Children who have been  

Chosen as our Autumn  

Term Prefects: 

Red Blue 
Captain  Theo  

          Amalie  
          Mya  
          Joe  

  

Captain   Tamar  

           Chloe  
           Josh  
           Logan  

Green Yellow 
Captain  Chloe N 

          Skye  
          Chloe A 

          Kian  

Captain  Scarlett  

          Jayden L 

          Naomi  

          Callie-Jean  



 

 

 

After consulting with the children across the school about which rewards they like we are delighted to share 

with you our new ‘Values Awards’.  Each week a child from both EY/Key Stage 1 and Key stage 2 will be 

awarded with one of the six value awards representing the value (Respect, Achievement, High Expectations, 

Friendliness, Fairness and Confidence) that they have demonstrated.  These will be nominated by class 

teachers during the week and presented at Celebration Assembly on a Friday.  You will  be informed of the 

winners! 

Upcoming dates……… 

Monday 16th September—before school Taiko re-starts 

Thursday 19th September 10am—Launch of Family Links Enrolment session 

Friday 20th September—School photographs for all children. 

Monday 23rd September—After-school clubs start this week. 

Thursday 26th September—Film Night….information to follow 

POLITE REMINDERS 

NUTS! Please remember we are a ‘nut free’ school and to avoid any-

thing containing nuts in lunchboxes please. 

Residential Parking—At drop off and pick please refrain from parking 

in resident bays by the housing outside the school.  This can be a very frustrating thing for 

our neighbours if they can’t get in or out of their drives.   

NITS! Please be vigilant for head lice and check your children s hair regularly.  If you find eggs or live lice please con-

sult a pharmacy immediately and treat your child's hair in order to reduce the risk of spreading. 

Thank you for your co-operation with this. 


